
    

 

January 14, 2021 

 

Mr. Dov Hertz, Managing Member 

1900 South Owner LLC 

1900 South Avenue  

Staten Island, NY 10314 

   

 

Re: NYSDEC Permit No. 2-6403-00033/00049  

 Facility:  1900 South Avenue Logistics 

 1900 South Avenue, Staten Island, NY 10314 
  ECL Article 25 -Tidal Wetlands 

 NOTICE OF PERMIT TRANSFER 

 
 

Dear Mr. Hertz: 

 
Enclosed is your approved "Application for Permit Transfer" which transfers permit #2-6403-00031/00049 
from Vanbro Corporation to 1900 South Owner LLC. A copy of this approval must be attached to the 
referenced permit.  
 
Enclosed is a copy of the permit. Please read it carefully. You are required to comply with all conditions of 
the permit. 
 
Please note that Special Condition 3 of the permit requires submittal of the attached "Notice of Intent to 
Commence Work" at least 5 days prior to start of the permitted activity. 
 
If you have any technical questions or administrative questions, please email dep.r2@dec.ny.gov.  Thank 
you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Denise Grattan 
Environmental Analyst II 
 
Enc. 
cc:   DEC- Marine Resources, RPA, File 
 GFI 
 R. Casey-1900 South Owner 
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